
Ad Hoc Senior Advisory Committee 

12 September 2018 

Location: Graves Library Business Center 
 

Attendance: Bill Leffler, Susan Boak, Amy Francis, also guest Mary-Lou 
Boucouvalas from Graves Library 
 

Absent: Ken Olsen, George Acker 
 

Minutes/Actions from the previous meeting on 22 August  2018 were accepted. 
 
Bill submitted a newspaper article to the committee for review. He will submit the 
edited and approved article to the Village paper for publication. That submission 
deadline is the 14th of September. 
 
The committee had a discussion with Mary-Lou Boucouvalas regarding the 
upcoming Senior Education Seminars program she is developing for the library. 
These will be monthly "Coffee and Conversation" talks hosted at Graves Library.  
Mary-Lou invited us to submit topic ideas to her for consideration. Topics 
introduced by the committee were: night driving issues for older drivers, internet 
security and safety, the GEMS program out of UNE, the AARP driving course for 
older drivers, putting together a town budget, and new car safety features.  
 
Action items emerging from our meeting with Mary-Lou are:  
SAC_AI_14 assigned to Amy, contact LL Bean regarding their "Nite Ize" marker 
bands. These bands are an easy alternative to carrying a flashlight for visibility 
during night time walks.   
 
SAC_AI_15 assigned to all committee members, development of additional 
topics for the Senior Education Seminars. These topics, along with pertinent 
contact information, will be passed along to Mary-Lou after each of our meetings. 
 
SAC_AI_16 assigned to Bill, re-contact opthalmologist Dana Graichen. Arrange 
for a November speaking event at one of the Thursday morning seminars. 
 
Our next meeting has been scheduled for October 3rd.  
 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Amy Francis 

 

 


